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310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

December 11, 2017 

 

 

 

Jonathan & Lacey Gutierrez 

7541 Springbrook Plaza 

Woodbury MN 55125 

 

VIA EMAIL:  lnjgutierrez@yahoo.com 

 

Re:  Appeal for Property at 25 Elizabeth Street East 

 

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Gutierrez: 

 

This is to confirm that on December 5, 2017 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond 

recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to Tuesday, December 19, 2017 at 2:30 

p.m. in Room 330 City Hall with a City Council Public Hearing on Wednesday, December 20, 

2017 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers.  Ms. Moermond stated that if the building 

permit application is completed by December 19 which includes signed maintenance and 

encroachment agreement and plan to keep soils conditioned for wall installation, she will 

recommend an extension to February 6, 2018 for the completion of the work. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8560. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

City Council Offices 

 

c: Steve Magner 

 Matt Dornfeld 

 Stephen Ubl 
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